
 

 

   
 
 
 
 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:          Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager 

DATE:           October 3, 2016 

SUBJECT: An Agreement between the City of Concord, the Concord School District and 

Concord Community Television for the continued development and operation of 

 Concord Community Television 
 
 
 

Recommendation 
 

That the City Council accept this report and authorize the City Manager to enter into an 

Agreement for the continued development and operation of Concord Community Television, 

between the City of Concord, the Concord School District and Concord Community Television.  

Said Agreement is attached in its entirety for your review.  

 

Background 

An earlier agreement between the City of Concord, Concord Community TV and the Concord 

School District has expired. 

 

Discussion 

All parties to the previous agreement desire to enter into a new agreement and agree on the 

proposed language.  The proposed agreement will be in effect from October 2016 through October 

2021. 
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